Michael Murphy, 15:23 6/3/97 -050, Re: DIGITAL MEDIA PROJECTS OFF
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Return-Path! <mmurphy@acs.ryerson.ca> cuter for Inge
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Date: Thu, 6 Mar 1997 15:23:14 -0500 (EST) | " e
From: Michael Murphy <mmurphy@acs.ryerson.ca> |~ vy gt TR S
To:! cenintaf@ces.sut.ac.th [ g

Subject: Re: DIGITAL MEDIA PROJECTS OFFICE

Dr. Umaly:

Good to hear from vou. Please see my responses below!.

On Tue, 4 Mar 1997 cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th wrote!

> DR. MICHAEL MURPHY

> ROGERS COMMUNICATION CENTER

> RYERSON POLYTECHNIC UNIVERSITY
>

> Dear Michael,

> I am very pleased that you will be able to join the Tokyo Conference and
> that Dr. Nakamura has communicated with vou.

> I read with great interest the topics that you will present. One of them

> caught my attention—Digital Media Projects.

> I have just finished revising an old textbook in College Genetics which I

> wrote a few years ago. I would like to develop most chapters if not the

W

whole book into multimedia modules which can be used by ordinary students

v

and also for distance education.
> In this connection, I would like to know if the Digital Media Project is

> the one most applicable to the one I have in mind. As you know, we have the

v

SUT-CUTC project which will still be going on till March or 1998. I think

v

there is still some money for me to be able to have a short stay at your

W

Center to at least develop one module, Is it possible for me to do what I
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- Michael Murphy, 15:23 6/3/97 -050, Re: DIGITAL MEDIA PROJECTS OFF

> have in mind?

Yes. Of course you would be most welcome to come here for this, and ves,
the Digital Media Projects Office would be the location here at the

Rogers Centre.

>Will this be possible sometime this year?

This would be very possible. A good time to be here is from may through
june and again in august, as there are a number of workshops running.
July s also a possibility, but there are fewer ongoing workshops to tap
into, However, a custom set of training could be put together as well as

an assitant to help vou learn and develop your module.

>What will be the

> requirements for me to apply for such training? For the finances, I will put
> 1t under the post-doctoral project between our two universities. This grant

> 1s usually for one term but I do not think I can be away for that long.

> Perhaps a reasonable period is one month. Do you think this will be enough

> to work on at least one module?

One month would be very compressed, but do-able for a first module.
Ideally, you could then get equipped back home to continue development. A
six-week schedule would be a little less hectic, but you know your own
pace and preferences. One thing you might ask for would be funding for a
student assistant. We could perhaps find someone who could help you
develop your module while you are here from our upper year students or a

recent graduate. Just a thought...

> Depending upon your advice, I will write the appropriate proposal and
> request to Sam Michael or Stalin Boctor for such a grant. The meeting of the

> Board will be the first week of April. Thus, may I kindly rcquest for an

Trinted for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th




Michael Murphy, 15:23 6/3/97 -050, Re: DIGITAL MEDIA PROJECTS OFF

> early reply. I would appreciate highly any advice that you may give.

I hope you are able to come here for this project. If approved, there are
a number of things that you could do in advance to prepare, and we can
provide you with tutorials and tips on preparing some materials before

you arrive to make the most of your visit.

I hope this helps. If you have other questions, please feel free to send
them, and I will do my best to respond quickly.

Regards,

Michael

> Thank vou for vour kind attention and consideration.
>

> Yours sincerely,

> Prof. Dr. Ruben C, Umaly

> Diorector, Center for International Affairs

>
>

[

! Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th




mmurphy@acs.ryerson, 10:58 4/3/97, DIGITAL MEDIA PROJECTS OFFICE

To: mmurphy(@ acs.ryerson,ca

From: cenintaf@ ces.sut.ac.th

Subject: DIGITAL MEDIA PROJECTS OFFICE
el

Bee!

X-Attachments;

DR. MICHAEL MURPHY
ROGERS COMMUNICATION CENTER
'RYERSON POLYTECHNIC UNIVERSITY

Dear Michael,

I am very pleased that you will be able to join the Tokyo Conference and that Dr. Nakamura
has commumcated with you. -

I read with great interest the topics that vou will present. One of them caught my attention—Digital
Media Projects,

I have just finished revising an old textbook in College Genetics which I wrote a few years
ago. I would like to develop most chapters if not the whole book into multimedia modules which can be
used by ordinary students and also for distance education,

In this connection, [ would like to know if the Digital Media Project 1s the one most
applicable to the one I have in mind. As you know, we have the SUT-CUTC project which will still be
going on till March or 1998, I think there is still some money for me to be able to have a short stay at
vour Center to at least develop one module. Is it possible for me to do what I have in mind? Will this
be possible sometime this vear? What will be the requirements for me to apply for such traming? For the
finances, I will put it under the post-doctoral project between our two universities. This grant is usually
for one term but I do not think I can be away for that long. Perhaps a reasonable period is one month.
Do you think this will be enough to work on at least one module?

Depending upon your advice, I will write the appropriate proposal and request to Sam
Michael or Stalin Boctor for such a grant. The meeting of the Board will be the first week of April.
Thus, may [ kindly request for an early reply. [ would appreciate highly any advice that you may give.

Thank you for your kind attention and consideration.

~ DONE

'.. “‘“‘—--..J
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I mmurphy@acs.ryerson, 10:58 4/3/97, DIGITAL MEDIA PROJECTS OFFICE

Yours sincerely,
Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly

Diorector, Center for Intemnational Affairs

Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th




meurtis, 12:17 14/2/97 -08. Stalin/SUT (fwd)

Return-Path! <meurtis@acs.ryerson.ca>

Date: Fri, 14 Feb 1997 12:17:31 -0600 (PST)

From: meurtis <meurtis(@ acs.ryerson.ca>

To: Dr. Ruben C. Umaly SUT” <cenintaf@ cos.sut.ac.th>
Ce: Dr. Tames Shute” <jshute(@ voguelph.ca-

Subyect: Stalin/SUT (fwd )

X -Sender: meurtis(@ acs.ryerson.ca
Dr. Umaly and (Pin): Greetings, hope the conference 15 gomg weil,

PLEASE FORWARD THE FOLLUWING MESSAGE TO STALIN . ) (7 f)]_
- see below, request from I. Shute 1or status on CO-0p SIAENT e J
- ARA (Kim Cheah) called this morming requesting a summiry of anticipated
| . AT
deliverables as ot June 1997, [ will go through the budget lines to see |
what eatevortes have been completed, I5 vou have any mput on
this. please send me a fax today or ot the fastest Monday.

(as vou know I will be away on business trom Feb 16 to Morch 5)

L understand vou have been in tonch with I, Knight via e -mail and that
}'m.‘. not reeetve the package of materinls mailed by Ryerson International.
[ knew we sent it, however we used the mal system as agreed, rather
- ) e s
than courier.  We are sorry that the neckage did not amrive and will try to do what we
can to re-assemble the papers and other materials, Could you provide a

the list of documents that you need to be sent. One paper I recall was

on Internationalization which would need to be re-ordered through AUCC,

Best regards to all

/ /p/mﬂ-’ Cama.ﬂ&‘
. c,o;r?@c;&??l Z

Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th
|




meurtis, 12:17 14/2/97 =08, Stalin/SUT (fwd)

Retum-Path, <meurts@ acs.ryersen,ca>

.

Fa

1'%

Date: Fri, 14 1997 12:17:31 -0600 (PST)

Fronii meurtis <meurtis(@ acs.ryerson.cu>

Fo! "Dr. Ruben C. Umaly SUTT <ceniniaf@ cos.sur.ac.th
Cel Dr. James Shute” <pshute@ uosuelplieas

Subyect: Stalin/SUT (fwd

N-Sender! meurts( acs.ryerson.cs

Dr. Umaiy and (Pin )l Greetings, hope the conterence 15 going well,
PLEASE FORWAKD FHE FOLLOWING MESSAGE TO STALIN:

“oaee Delow, reauest from Lo Shute for status on co-op student

ARA CRIm Cheabrs catled this moming requesting o sumimery of aot

cipatad

deliverables as o June 1997, Dt oo theonah the Dudger Taes o see

Wit cotegores bive Deen compieted,

I vemr have any inpul en

Lon

thi<, please send me a fax o ot the fastest Monday,

Cos ver know Bwil] be away on braness from Feb 1h 1o Mareh 5)
uttders i Pyeastl 40 T ah L Kndely I*'m e -matl anid that
o L ol pecetye Hhe packoge reriods matledd b "nl"'.vr'mn [nternational.
] we sl [revn vorl sty as aareed, rather
e o We e sorry that the nor prrive and will try o do what we
" assernive the papers and cther matertads, Could you provide o
[t o doetnienty e MO e T T me paper I E'L‘(.’KIH W
on Riternattonelizeton which would sieed to be re-ordered tirough AUCC

re2ards te all

Bes

Printed tor cenintaf@ces.sut.ae.th



| jknight@acs.ryerson, 09:21 7/2/97, No Subject

To: jknight@acs.ryerson.ca
From: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th
Subject:

Ce:

Bee:

X~ Attachments:

Dear Jane,
ear Jane /\ RS 7
P I shall be sending by fax a copy of the latest flyer for the AUAP-Bunkyo University

Coﬁt’&énce in Tokyo on 10-12 April. Dr. Murphy of the Rogers Communication Center has been
invited to present a paper and he has accepted the nvitation.

I shall be sending by fax a copy of the tentative program.

The other conference in Tokyo is the Regional Congress on Higher Education which will be
sometime in July. As I mentioned to you, the organizing Committee has requested Dr. Charles Ping, the
President of CIEE and former President of Ohio University in Athens to write the key paper. However,
we have no definitive response from him. up to now as apparently our earlier communication did not
reach. I have resume communication with him only lately. If he does not write the paper, most likely
our Rector, Dr. Wichit, will be the one to chair that session and write the key paper. It is in this
connection that I shall be most grateful if you couild send me again some materials on
mternationalization. Dr, Boctor can perhaps hand-carry them if they are not voluminous. Kindly send at
leas|, _ --_k'? major ones.

The one you gave me was supposed to have been mailed by Ryerson International together
with all the books I bought in Toronto, but up to now they have not arrived. I am sorry to cause much
trouble. I will be most grateful for whatever reference material you can send.

It is a shame that due to budgetary constraints we cannot invite you to go to Tokyo for the
Regicnal Conference in which Internationalization is one of the major themes.

I hope you could visit us someday. With best regards and thank you for the 2nd New Year
greeting. Thailand celebrates three new years - 1 Jan, Chinese New Year and the April 13 New Year

(Budhist New Year).

Yours sincerely, DONE

! ""'\‘ -— 8
U AR v/
Dy Rdewnn m.lj ! | oo hn

;Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th




Jane Knight, 19:35 5/2/97 -050, Greetings

Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th




COPY

Ref. No. 5136//3 9 January, 1997

DR. STALIN BOCTER

Ryerson Polytechnical University
350 Victoria Street,

Toronto, Ontario,

CANADA

M5B 2K3

Tel: (416) 979-5026
Fax: (416) 979-5352

RE: ENGINEERING COLLOQUIUM

Greetings and Best Wishes for 1997

We received today a fax from Carol Connor of TUNS requesting for room reservation for
the above mentioned Colloquium but for 3-7 FEBRUARY !! Il HOPE THAT EVERYBODY
WAS INFORMED OF THE CHANGE OF DATE TO 11 - 14 FEBRUARY.

The AUAP Secretariat is a little bit disappointed from the response to the Colloquium.
We sent at the same time the notices for two Colloquia which AUAP is organising... one for
Engineering in February and the other on Globalization and Distance Education in Tokyo in
April. To our surprise, the response to the meeting in Tokyo was more. We already have already
received about 90 reservations for Tokyo and about 25 -30 only for Engineering. The participants
for the Engineering will be mostly from the Greater Mekong Region- ie. Vietnam, Laos,
Cambodia, Myanmar and Thailand. There are a few from the Philippines and Indonesia. In a way,
it is also good as the discussion could be more at personal level and intensive. I hope this will still
be okay for the group. The participation of the Industry is again very minimal. We are still hoping
some more participants would come.

Incidentally, the co-organizer in Tokyo has agreed to cover the accommodation cost for
Dr. Murphy, the Director of Rogers Communication Center, if he could give a paper. I have
informed him of this news and am presently waiting for his reply.

We are ready to discuss with you the SUT-CUTC Project after the Colloquium. Kindly
extend our regards to Sam and our wish for his early recovery from the surgery. Kind regards to

Mary Jane.

Yours sincerely,

/m

(Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly)
Dirdctor, Center for International Affairs



COPY

Ref. No. 5136/26 4 January, 1997

Dr. MICHAEL J. MURPHY
Academic Director

Rogers Communications Center
Ryerson Polytechnic University
350 Victoria Street

Toronto, Ontario

Canada M5B 2K3

FAX: 416.979.5203
Email: mmurphy@acs.ryerson.ca

RE: TOKYO CONFERENCE, APRIL
Greetings and Best Wishes for 1997 !!!

I hope you would still remember my short visit last September at your very
impressive Communications Center. During our discussion, I mentioned to you a
Regional Conference on Globalization and Distance Education which the Association
of Universities of Asia and Pacific will co-organize with Bunkyo University of Tokyo
on 10 - 12 April at Prince Shinagawa Hotel, Tokyo.

I must apologise for the delay in my follow up as it is only recently that I got a
letter from Bunkyo University wherein they have agreed to cover your
accommodation and meals during the Conference. Thus, it you are still be able to
come (unfortunately, at your expense for the airfare), please let me know ASAP so
that we can print your name in the program. We would be greatly honoured if you
could give a paper on applications of multimedia in distance education and the role of
such centers like yours. The sharing of your experiences with RCC would be most
useful for those who would like to engage in this type of activity.It would also give us
a chance to explore possibilities of cooperation with RCC and Asian Universities.

Thank you for your kind attention and consideration.

Yours sincerely,

'd
Prof. Dr. Rubmly)

Director, Center for International Affairs

(hw*ﬁ&qwm\pe



Ref. No. 5136/ 21¢ 21 April 1997

Mary Jane Curtis

Supervisor, Administration
Ryerson International

Ryerson Polytechnic University
350 Victoria Street

Toronto, Ontario

M5B 2K3

Fax: (416) 979-5352

Dear Mary Jane Curtis:

Attached please find two copies of the two signed contracts for Dr. John De Man
and Dr. Doug Goff as well as there ticket stubs. :

Thank you for your attention.
Yours sincerely,

/
/?;:;? Dr. Ruben C. Umaly)

Diréctor, Center for International A ffairs



SURANAREE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

CENTRE FOR INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

111 University Avenue, Muang District, Nakhon Ratchasima , Thailand
é@ Tel. (66.44) 216191-8 Ext. 1156, 1159

\MHIIIIIE/ Fax : (66.44) 216122 Email : cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Ref.No. 5136/ 144 1\ March 1997

Dr. Stalin Bocter

Ryverson Polytechnical University
350 Victoria Street.

Toronto. Ontario,

Canada

MSB 2K3

Tel: 416-9795026

FAX: 416-9795352

Regarding the TUP students, two have expressed intentions to transier (o the
regular program during the third term (May). Two intend to go to Ryerson and one has
not given us the decision. In general, the feeling is not to request the four Canadian
professors to come for the 2 or at most 3 students. SUT is seeking vour advice as to
the possibility of the students going to Ryerson during the next term(May) to take
English and possibly cther subjects like GE or in September. Are there courses they can
take aside from English when they come in May or September? Please let us know
AS AP what vou think.

Thank vou and best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Pr¢f. Dr. Ruben C. Uamly
Director. Center for International Affairs

"1 1 MAR 1997
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jknight@acs.ryerson, 08:21 7/2/97, No Subject '

To: jknight@acs.ryerson.ca
From: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th
Subject:

Cc.

Bec:

X - Attachments

Dear Jane, Y 9
S

I shall be sending by fax a copy of the latest flyer for the AUAP-Bunkyo University

Conte('rence in Tokyo on 10-12 April. Dr, Murphy of the Rogers Communication Center has been
invited to present a paper and he has accepted the invitation.

I shall be sending by fax a copy of the tentative program,

The other conference in Tokyo 1s the Regional Congress on Higher Education which will be
sometime in July, As I mentioned to vou, the organizing Committee has requested Dr. Charles Ping, the
President of CIEE and former President of Ohio University in Athens to write the key paper. However,
we have no definitive response from him. up to now as apparently our earlier communication did not
reach. [ have resume communication with him only lately. If he does not write the paper, most likely
our Rector, Dr. Wichit, will be the one to chair that session and write the key paper. It is in this
connection that I shall be most grateful if you couild send me again some materials on
internationalization. Dr, Boctor can perhaps hand -carry them if they are not voluminous. Kindly send at
leas L} major ones.

The one you gave me was supposed to have been mailed by Ryerson International together
with all the books I bought in Toronto, but up to now they have not arrived. I am sorry to cause much
trouble. I will be most grateful for whatever reference material you can send.

It is a shame that due to budgetary constraints we cannot invite you to go to Tokyo for the
Regional Conference in which Internationalization is one of the major themes.

I hope you could visit us someday, With best regards and thank you for the 2nd New Year
greeting. Thailand celebrates three new years - 1 Jan, Chinese New Year and the April 13 New Year
(Budhist New Year).

Yours sincerely, DONE i LW(L
NIV
V) I " A [{g'v v

'Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th 1|
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COPY

Ref. No. 5136//3 9 January, 1997

DR. STALIN BOCTER

Ryerson Polytechnical University
350 Victoria Street,

Toronto, Ontario,

CANADA

M5B 2K3

Tel: (416) 979-5026
Fax: (416) 979-5352

RE: ENGINEERING COLLOQUIUM

Greetings and Best Wishes for 1997

We received today a fax from Carol Connor of TUNS requesting for room reservation for
the above mentioned Colloquium but for 3-7 FEBRUARY !! Il HOPE THAT EVERYBODY
WAS INFORMED OF THE CHANGE OF DATE TO 11 - 14 FEBRUARY.

The AUAP Secretariat is a little bit disappointed from the response to the Colloquium.
We sent at the same time the notices for two Colloquia which AUAP is organising... one for
Engineering in February and the other on Globalization and Distance Education in Tokyo in
April. To our surprise, the response to the meeting in Tokyo was more. We already have already
received about 90 reservations for Tokyo and about 25 -30 only for Engineering. The participants
for the Engineering will be mostly from the Greater Mekong Region- ie. Vietnam, Laos,
Cambodia, Myanmar and Thailand. There are a few from the Philippines and Indonesia. In a way,
it is also good as the discussion could be more at personal level and intensive. I hope this will still
be okay for the group. The participation of the Industry is again very minimal. We are still hoping
some more participants would come.

Incidentally, the co-organizer in Tokyo has agreed to cover the accommodation cost for
Dr. Murphy, the Director of Rogers Communication Center, if he could give a paper. I have
informed him of this news and am presently waiting for his reply.

We are ready to discuss with you the SUT-CUTC Project after the Colloquium. Kindly
extend our regards to Sam and our wish for his early recovery from the surgery. Kind regards to

Mary Jane.

Yours sincerely,

!m

(Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly)
Dirdctor, Center for International Affairs



COPY

Ref. No. 5136/26 4 January, 1997

Dr. MICHAEL J. MURPHY
Academic Director

Rogers Communications Center
Ryerson Polytechnic University
350 Victoria Street

Toronto, Ontario

Canada M5B 2K3

FAX: 416.979.5203
Email: mmurphy@acs.ryerson.ca

RE: TOKYO CONFERENCE, APRIL
Greetings and Best Wishes for 1997 !!!

I hope you would still remember my short visit last September at your very
impressive Communications Center. During our discussion, I mentioned to you a
Regional Conference on Globalization and Distance Education which the Association
of Universities of Asia and Pacific will co-organize with Bunkyo University of Tokyo
on 10 - 12 April at Prince Shinagawa Hotel, Tokyo.

I must apologise for the delay in my follow up as it is only recently that I got a
letter from Bunkyo University wherein they have agreed to cover your
accommodation and meals during the Conference. Thus, it you are still be able to
come (unfortunately, at your expense for the airfare), please let me know ASAP so
that we can print your name in the program. We would be greatly honoured if you
could give a paper on applications of multimedia in distance education and the role of
such centers like yours. The sharing of your experiences with RCC would be most
useful for those who would like to engage in this type of activity.It would also give us
a chance to explore possibilities of cooperation with RCC and Asian Universities.

Thank you for your kind attention and consideration.

Yours sincerely,

7’
Prof. Dr. Rumw)

Director, Center for International Affairs

s@mﬁ%qwmvwe
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Ref. No. 5136/ 21¢ 21 April 1997

Mary Jane Curtis

Supervisor, Administration
Ryerson International

Ryerson Polytechnic University
350 Victoria Street

Toronto, Ontario
M5B 2K3

Fax: (416) 979-5352

Dear Mary Jane Curtis:

Attached please find two copies of the two signed contracts for Dr. John De Man
and Dr. Doug Goff as well as there ticket stubs. :

Thank you for your attention.
Yours sincerely,

/
/?]E"::E Dr. Ruben C. Umaly)

Director, Center for International Affairs



SURANAREE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY
CENTRE FOR INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS
111 University Avenue, Muang District, Nakhon Ratchasima , Thailand

%‘ é Tel. (66.44) 216191-8 Ext. 1156, 1159
\\...l....!.'!/ Fax : (66.44) 216122 Email : cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th
Ref. No. 53136/ ' 4 . March 1997

Dr. Stalin Bocter

Ryerson Polytechnical University
350 Victoria Street,

Toronto. Ontario,

Canada

MSB 2K3

Tel: 416-9795026

FAX: 416-9795352

Regarding the TUP students. two have expressed intentions to transier fo the
regular program during the third term (May). Two intend to go to Ryerson and one has
not given us the decision. In general, the feeling is not to request the four Canadian
professors to come for the 2 or at most 3 students. SUT is seeking vour advice as to
the possibility of the students going to Ryerson during the next tci‘m(.\la_\') to take
English and possibly cther subjects like GE or in September. Are there courses they can
take aside from English when thev come in May or September? Please let us know
AS AP what vou think.

Thank vou and best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Prgf. Dr. Ruben C. Uamly
Director. Center for International Affairs

[CFAXED |

"1 1 MAR 1997



| jknight@acs.ryerson, 08:21 7/2/97, No Subject

To! jknight@acs.ryerson.ca
From: cenintaf(@ccs.sut.ac.th
Subject:

Ce:

Bee:

X-Attachments:

Dear Jane,

[ shall be sending by fax a copy of the latest flyer for the AUAP-Bunkyo University

ConfSrence in Tokyo on 10-12 April. Dr. Murphy of the Rogers Communication Center has been
invited to present a paper and he has accepted the invitation.

I shall be sending by fax a copy of the tentative program.

The other conference in Tokyo is the Regional Congress on Higher Education which will be
sometime in July. As I mentioned to vou, the organizing Committee has requested Dr. Charles Ping, the
President of CIEE and former President of Ohio University in Athens to write the key paper. However,
we have no definitive response from him. up to now as apparently our earlier communication did not
reach. I have resume communication with him only lately, If he does not write the paper, most likely
our Rector, Dr. Wichit, will be the one to chair that session and write the key paper. It is in this
connection that I shall be most grateful if you couild send me again some materials on
internationalization. Dr. Boctor can perhaps hand-carry them if they are not voluminous. Kindly send at
leas major ones.

The one you gave me was supposed to have been mailed by Ryerson International together
with all the books I bought in Toronto, but up to now they have not arrived. I am sorry to cause much
trouble. I will be most grateful for whatever reference material you can send.

It is a shame that due to budgetary constraints we cannot invite you to go to Tokyo for the
Regional Conference in which Internationalization is one of the major themes.

I hope you could visit us someday. With best regards and thank you for the 2nd New Year
greeting. Thailand celebrates three new years - | Jan, Chinese New Year and the April 13 New Year

(Budhist New Year).

Yours sincerely, | DONE

‘{‘]‘.
‘D’UQLJOJM U»-\Jb I I Gy

‘Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th ) 1
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Jane Knight, 19:35 5/2/97 =050, Greetings

Date.seass
Return-Path: <jknight@acs.ryerson.ca> Thnu.......f.gfé.?....m-’{----
Date: Wed, 5 Feb 1997 19:35:02 -0500 (EST) [ESSTI—

From: Jane Knight <jknight@acs.ryerson.ca>
To: cenintaf(@ces.sut.ac.th

Subject: Greetings

Dear Dr. Umaly

Greetings to you and Ms Mantana. I wanted to write and thank you very
nuch for your assistance with Ryerson’s booth at the Canadian Education
kentre Fair recently held in Bangkok. Stan Bowen has returned with very
positive reports about the first Canadian International Student Fair to

be held in Thailand. This year we have only one student from Thailand on

campus but we hope this will change in the future,

I remember talking with you about the AUAP conference to be held in Tokyo
in July, 1997. I know a Canadian colleague from AUCC who might be
interested in

attending if that is possible. I can’t remember the exact dates and

place. Can you fax me more information on the dates etc and the three

themes. I can only think of the internationalization theme, regional
p——y,

As tomorrow is Chinese New Year's I send happy greetings to you for the g:ﬂv\u" ) orf YW
Year of the Ox.

With best regards and many thanks

Jane Knight

‘Printed for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th |
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